
 

               
22nd October 2025 

The cost of the disco is £3.00 per child, which includes a drink and a packet 

of crisps Payment is required by parent pay to secure a place and to also 

give consent for your child to attend the disco. 

If you require a barcode for this item, please speak to the school office. 

 

Nursery, Reception - 3.20pm to 4.20pm 

Children in Nursery and Reception should come to school on the day in their 

party clothes/fancy dress. 

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 4.20pm so the next 

disco can start on time.  

Nursery/Reception are to be collected from their normal school exit. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 and Year 4 - 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Children in Year 3 and Year 4 should bring a change of either own party 

clothes or fancy dress in a named bag to change into at the end of the day. 

No high heels or inappropriate clothing please. 

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 4.30pm so the next 

disco can start on time.  

Years 3 & Year 4 are to be collected from their normal school exit.  

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 – 4.20pm to 5.20pm 

Children should come back to school for 4.20pm, in either their own party 

clothes or fancy dress. No high heels or inappropriate clothing please. 

Year 1 and Year 2 children should be dropped off and picked up at their 

normal classroom doors.  

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 5.20pm as the school 

building closes shortly after. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 - 4.30pm to 5.30pm 

Children should come back to school for 4.30pm, in either their own party 

clothes or fancy dress. No high heels or inappropriate clothing please. 

Year 5 drop off and pick up is through the Red door in the KS2 playground 

Year 6 drop off and pick up is through the Blue Door in the KS2 Playground 

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 5.20pm as the school 

building closes shortly after. 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 only – If walking home permissions are already in place 

this will still take effect for this event, unless you inform the teacher 

otherwise. 

 

 


